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Police Involved Shooting 

***UPDATE*** 

Reference MA# 57-2018 
 

The police involved shooting that occurred on Sunday, September 9, 2018 at 941 E. 5th Avenue, 

remains under investigation by the Critical Incident Response Team. 

 

The officer involved is identified as: 

 

Officer Devan Vandusen #3001. Officer Vandusen is a 1-year veteran of the Columbus 

Division of Police and is currently assigned to Zone 2. 

 

Officer Zackary Townsley #1531. Officer Townsley is a 1-year veteran of the Columbus 

Division of Police and is currently assigned to Zone 5. 

 

   

*The suspect has been identified as Balon Chaka Cloud, M/B/31. He was charged with weapons 

under disability. 
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